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Dear Dominic and Michel, 

I am terribly sorry to report that Dr. Judith Savage is in the end not 
available to give her lecture "Where Does the Venus Come From?" at 
Silberkuppe on the October date that we had discussed. 

As you know, because this year is the 100th anniversary of the discovery of 
the small limestone figure known as the Venus Von Willendorf, Dr. Savage's 
unique and breakthrough analysis on the discourse of origin that surrounds 
this prehistoric object has been in very high demand. In short, her staff 
has overbooked her and as we near the end of this anniversary year her 
obligations will prevent her from being able to meet all of these 
commitments. 

I know that this is a disappointing turn of events but I am hopeful that we 
can reschedule the lecture for sometime in February when - it is my 
understanding from talking to her assistant - her schedule will be a bit 
more relaxed. 

Thank you so much for your understanding and please encourage your audience 
to be patient and please reassure them that Dr. Savage will satisfy all of 
their expectations. She is everything that I have promised. 

Faithfully yours, 

Kaucyila Brooke 
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